
Press Release – Maryborough Advertiser

“Capilano Honey Limited is making some operational changes in
Australia which will affect some employees at its Maryborough
plant” Mr Roger Masters, Managing Director said today in a visit to
its Maryborough factory.

“The majority of the export and domestic bulk packing of honey will
be moved to the Maryborough plant while all of the retail packing
will be carried out in our Brisbane plant” he said.

“This move will cut operational costs and improve Capilano’s
position in a very competitive sales environment.  The downside is
that it creates a loss of jobs for some employees in a tightly knit
community such as Maryborough”.
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